
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 29, 2016 

 

RE: Trunk Highway (TH) 252 Corridor Study 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Brooklyn Center City Council will be holding a public hearing pertaining to the TH 252 Corridor 

Study.  

 

What:  Public Hearing for the TH 252 Corridor Study 

When:  Monday, March 14, 2016, at approximately 7 p.m. 

Where: City Council Chambers, City Hall 

 6301 Shingle Creek Parkway 

 Brooklyn Center, MN 55430  

 

For more information regarding the TH 252 Corridor Study, please visit the City’s Website at 

www.cityofbrooklyncenter.org and search TH 252. You may also contact the Public Works Engineering 

Division at publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us or 763-569-3340. 
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